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With the New Year starting on a Wednesday, we
didn’t attempt to have a meeting in January. We
don’t have any flexibility with the meeting room at
La Romeria Park. We either make our reserved date
of the first Wednesday of the month, or we don’t
have a room.

Regardless, I hope everyone had a
wonderful holiday season with family and
friends.

And here we are in February already. We
will be having a meeting this Wednesday,
February 5th, 7:30 at La Romeria Park.
Don should have your renewal paperwork for the
club which will save you the hassle of printing out
the forms and mailing them in. Bring your current
AMA membership card to speed up the process.
Dues and field fees have not changed for 2020. If
you can’t make the meeting, the PSF application
forms can be found on the website.

If you got a new ride over the holidays, please
consider bringing it to the meeting
and sharing your experiences with it
with the other members. Some really
interesting projects have made it to
the meetings recently and it's always
interesting to see what our members
have been working on.

That said, it wouldn’t be a meeting if Bob Okita
didn’t show up with a new project! I have included
a couple of photographs of Bob’s orange and white
FPV stick. If you are interested in FPV, Bob is one
of the most experienced guys in our club. Bob is
planning to attend Wednesday, so stop by and see
what he's been up to.

The Entradero field is in great shape! Late last fall,
the field and clay was laser­leveled. It's really a
great field to fly from. A few times over the last
couple of months, the field has been available on
Sunday mornings, so don't count out a weekend
opportunity to fly.

The field and park lock combinations were
changed a few months ago. If you do not
have the new combinations or if you have
any issues with gate or field access, please
contact Don or me. Remember that only
club officers can distribute the

combinations to club members and that it's up to
every member to ensure our field rules are followed.
This really helps protect our ability to continue using
the facility.

This month’s Del Cerro Fun Fly will be held
Saturday, February 8th. Guys usually start arriving
between 12:00 and 1:00. The long range forecast is
for southwest winds to 10 mph and partly cloudy
skies. With highs in the mid­sixties and scattered

clouds, thermals over the flats may
not be happening but the slope should
be flyable. Charge up a sloper and
head on up to the hill this weekend.

I hope to see you at the meeting this Wednesday or
at one of the fields. Please get your membership
package in to Don, as we are in the club re­charter
period. It is easier to submit your membership with
the re­charter package.

All the best,
Jeff

February 2020

Next Meeting

Wednesday,
February 5th

La Romeria Park
7:30pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro February 8th
Entradero None

http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
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Show­and­Tell at the December Meeting

Bob Okita showing off
his latest FPA bird

Come to the February
meeting and renew your

membership the easy way!




